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Our Ref: 3449796  
 Date: 18th June 2018  
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FoIA)
 
This request has been handled under the above legislation; please find our response 
below. You asked:

Please supply me with a copy of the HMO register for Solihull along with the names 
and address of the owner.

Croft Holme, St Peters Lane, Bickenhill, Solihull, B90 0DP
1054 Stratford Road, Shirley, Solihull, West Midlands, B90 4EE
27 Middlewood Close, Solihull, West Midlands, B91 2TZ
18 Moat Lane, Solihull, West Midlands, B91 2LW
8 Ratcliffe Road, Solihull, B91 2JA
2 Farm Close,  Elmdon, B92 9ES
75 Laxton Grove, Solihull, B91 2JT

The information in respect of the names and addresses of the owners is exempt from 
disclosure under Section 40(2) FoIA, as it is defined as personal data under the Data 
Protection Act (DPA). Therefore, the response acts as a refusal notice under Section 
17 FoIA in this respect. However, to assist you these details may be available from 
the Land Registry.
 
If you wish to request a review of our decision or make a complaint about how your 
request has been handled under the legislation, you should write to the following 
address or reply to the email to which this letter is attached:
 
Corporate Information Governance Manager
Resources Directorate 
ICT and Information Governance 
Council House, Manor Square 
Solihull, B91 3QB

http://www.solihull.gov.uk
http://www.solihull.gov.uk


 
Your request for an internal review should be submitted to us within 40 days of 
receipt by you of this response.  Any requests received after this time will be 
considered at the discretion of the Corporate Information Governance Manager.
 
If having exhausted the review process you are not content that your request or 
review has been dealt with correctly, you have a further right of appeal to the 
Information Commissioner's Office (ICO) for a decision.  Generally, the ICO will not 
make a decision until you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the 
council.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 0303 123 1113 (local rate) or 01625 545 745 (national rate). Website: 
www.ico.org.uk.
 
We will now close your request as of this date.
 
Yours faithfully,
 

Carol Bowdery 
Corporate Information Governance Officer 
Corporate Information Governance Team

http://www.ico.org.uk

